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I	think	it's	important	to	maintain	a	fair	mandatory	minimum	price	for	solar	
energy	fed	into	the	grid	in	order	to	encourage	more	solar	installations	and	move	
Australia	away	from	coal.	The	result	will	be	a	cleaner	environment	for	everyone.	
A	premium	price	should	be	paid	for	solar	energy	compared	to	coal	energy	to	
reflect	the	extra	value	it	provides	in	cleaning	up	the	environment.	
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